Construction is Coming!

Project Improvements: 2021 Stormwater Pipe Repair and Small Drainage Projects

The 2021 Stormwater Pipe Repair and Small Drainage Projects is a combined project that is part
of the City’s ongoing multi-year Stormwater Pipe Repair and Replacement Program (SWPRRP)
and Surface Water Small Drainage Projects Program (SWSDPP). These programs proactively
ensure public safety, reduces flooding, decreases maintenance demands, protect critical
infrastructure and other public and private property.

This summer’s project will repair or replace short segments of damaged stormwater pipe at
multiple locations throughout the City. Construction activities may include any or all of the
following, as needed to complete repairs: Pavement removal, excavation, pipe repair or
replacement, pavement repair and temporary traffic control. In some cases, a new catch basin
may be installed to help facilitate better surface water drainage.

Construction will occur at the following locations:

e Near 2154 NW 204th St e Near 18504 Ridgefield Rd NW

e Near NW 201st St & 23rd Ave NW e Near 18384 Ridgefield Rd NW

e Near 18th Ave NW & NW 201st St e Near 17800 10th Ave NW

e Near NW 200th St & 18th Ave NW e Near NW 175th Pl & 10th Ave NW
e Near 18th Ave NW & NW 199th St e Near 17215 13th Ave NW

e Near 19809 18th Ave NW e Near 17133 13th Ave NW

e Near 18th Ave NW & NW 198th St e Near 20144 17th Ave NW

e Near 2602 NW 199th St e Near 19710 21st Ave NW

e Near 2620 NW 197th St e Near 17740 14th Ave NW

e Near 19105 Richmond B Dr NW e Near 16834 Carlyle Hall Rd NW

e Near Richmond B Dr NW & NW 193rd PI e Near Dayton Ave N & Carlyle Hall Rd N
e Near 2540 NW 193rd Place e Near 3rd Ave NW & NW 203rd St
e Near 2515 NW 193rd Place e Near 202 N 201st Street

e Near 19116 17th Ave NW e Near 224 N 201st Street

During Construction:
Peak construction activities should be limited to just a few days. The overall duration of
construction activities may be spread out over a few weeks. Temporary construction impacts may
include but are not limited to:

e Short-term unavailability of some on-street parking within or near the work area.

e Temporary loss of two-way travel during active construction.



O Local access will be maintained at all times; travel lane impacts will be limited
to between 7am and 6pm on weekdays. The duration of such impacts is not
expected to be more than a few days.

e Temporary loss of driveway access (only for driveways within or near the work area).
Residents will be notified in advance of any construction activity blocking a driveway.
We will work with residents to minimize interruption of driveway access.

e Disturbances to landscaping, signage, and paving within the street right-of-way

Following Construction:
e You should notice improved drainage.

e General condition of construction site will be clean and restored to match pre-
construction conditions, or better.

e Asphalt pavement and concrete curb and sidewalk will be neatly patched, as needed.
e Landscaped areas will be restored. Areas seeded for grass may not grow until later in
the fall. Interim measures to prevent erosion and soil loss may be installed.

The City will respond to any questions, complaints, requests, or concerns as soon as possible.

Construction is scheduled for early summer to late fall of 2021; notice will be sent to confirm
dates once known.



